

## OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR MEMORANDUM

TO

**ALL FOURTH YEAR STUDENTS** 

FROM

REGISTRAR

DATE

FRIDAY, 25TH JUNE 2021

SUBJECT

**CLOSURE OF THE UNIVERSITY** 

TAKE NOTICE THAT due to the increase in COVID-19 cases that have and are being recorded on campus, the University has been closed with immediate effect for two (2) weeks.

New, dates for opening for each group will be communicated. All students are advised to leave the University premises to allow for continued fumigation.

> KWAME NKRUMAH UNIVERSITY TEACHING FOR EXCELLENCE

> > 2 5 JUN 2021

REGISTRAR

Polity Chilombe

c.c. Vice-Chancellor

PO. BOX 80404, KABWE-ZAMBIA. c.c. Deputy Vice-Chancellor

c.c. Bursar

c.c. Dean of Students

c.c. University Librarian

c.c. Deans of Schools